
 
 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

 
March 28, 2024 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: London Hydro’s 2024 Distribution Rates Application, EB-2023-0037 
 
We are writing in response to Procedural Order No. 3 to advise the OEB that a tentative agreement has 
been reached on the single issue, an accounting matter, that was identified in that same order. London 
Hydro and OEB Staff have agreed to work together to draft a settlement proposal and anticipate that it will 
be filed with the OEB on or before April 19, 2024.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mike Packer 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Telephone: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
email: packerm@londonhydro.com  
 
 
cc.  Dana Wong (OEB) 

Ljuba Djurdjevic (OEB) 
Michael Buonaguro 

 


